
Proposal 

Response to the RFI from the City of San Jose on Airport Connector and Stevens Creek Line RFI 
September 30, 2019

From 4Dialog AB Sweden – Podcar City Conferences

Topic: Collaboration between the City and Podcar City Conferences

Podcar City 2019 focuses on cities and their urgent need on making a reality of new modes of 
public, automated transportation through technology, planning and business opportunities. 
Through discussions and information exchange, we separate hype from reality and uncover 
practical solutions which are being investigated today to address real problems.  The 2019 
conference will be held in San Jose in collaboration with the Mineta Institute, Swedish DOT, 
SJSU, Advanced Transit Association and several other organizations in USA and Europe.

We propose the following:

We suggest that the City of San Jose uses the Podcar City Conference as a venue for 
discussion and exchange of information. The conference offers the City to have the entire 
conference at its location providing there is no cost for the conference. This is a unique 
opportunity not only to engage the people at City Hall but also the general public, media 
and academy. We suggest that the City will use the conference as a bridge to not only 
experts attending but also outreach to the general public and media at the end of the 
conference November 6. This can be done in a form of a public meeting outside the 
Rotunda or other similar event with open spave for meetings between all parties attending 
the conference and the general public. 

Christer Lindstrom
Project manager, Podcar City Conferences
christer@4dialog.com

Link:

https://podcarcity.org/santaclaracounty/  
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